
 

 

 

We, the undersigned Members of the European Parliament, are deeply 

concerned about the prospect of reducing EU engagement in the area of 

healthcare outlined by some of the scenarios in the “White Paper on the Future 

of Europe”. European integration has brought considerable benefits for the 

health of Europeans. This cooperation must be sustained to ensure that citizens 

across the EU enjoy equality of opportunity to receive quality health care and 

services in their country. Patients should not pay the cost of non-Europe in 

healthcare! 

We believe that Europe is about more than a common market and currency. 

Strengthening the economic foundations of the European project is 

undoubtedly crucial, but it remains merely a means of achieving prosperity in 

the Union. Health is a precondition for prosperity and the ambitious European 

agenda for growth and jobs cannot be achieved without healthy European 

citizens.  

European health systems are struggling to respond to the pressing challenges of 

ageing populations, strained health budgets and rising levels of health 

inequalities. These challenges transcend national borders and call for common 

European solutions. Ignoring them would not only be economically inefficient, 

but also politically dangerous. Wide disparities in health undermine social 

cohesion and foster political discontent, thus hindering cooperation and the 

process of European integration.  

In order to secure the future of the European Union we need to counter populist 

rhetoric and deliver on the expectations of European citizens. Recent 

Eurobarometer surveys have consistently shown that around 70% of Europeans 

wish to see more EU engagement in the area of health. We call for continued 

European Union action in the field of health and enhanced cooperation between 

EU Member States as a prerequisite for the sustainable development of our 

Union.  

  


